
TOWN OF EMMET ZONING NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Emmet Zoning Board will hold a public hearing on April 28, 2021 

at 7:30 P.M. at the Emmet Town Hall. The Town of Emmet Zoning Board will consider the following 

requests:  

Kimberly Westenberg, N1985 Sawmill Road, Watertown, WI for a Conditional Use Permit to create a 

one-acre residential parcel on the North Side of Five Mile Road, a part of the SE1/4 of the NE1/4 in 

Section 8.  An A-G General Agriculture District.  

Brian Weisensel, W5510 Hwy CW, Watertown, WI for a Conditional Use Permit to create an 8–10-acre 

residential parcel on the north side of Hwy CW, a part of the W1/2 of the S1/2 of the SW1/4 of the 

NE1/4 & the W1/2 of the NW1/4 of the SE1/4 in Section 36.  An A-G General Agriculture District. 

Phyllis Westenberg, Zoning Administrator 

Following the public hearing the planning committee will meet to consider the zoning ordinance 

request.  

***Other Government Body Members may be in attendance.  

April 14, 21, 2021 


